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I am writing to share my strong opposition to HB 2659. The bill would be bad for 

Oregon because it's bad for our climate and livability. It's bad for our state now and 

worse for our children. Our state has so many needs right now, and HB 2659 is a 

waste of time and resources. Please drop it and move on to other things that will 

make our state better, not worse. 


